
Mink Creek TV Corporation 
346 N. Main St. 

Malad, ID  83252 
208-766-4405 

 
 
 
April 4, 2007 
 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
Attn:  Low Power TV Branch, Media Bureau 
 
Re:  Transfer of licenses to Franklin County TV District 
 
Ladies and Gentlemen: 
 
The Mink Creek TV Corporation would like to transfer licenses: 
 
K08EZ, FID 42892 
K10FF, FID 42893 
K13HA, FID 42891 
 
to the Franklin County TV District.  There is no monetary consideration 
involved. 
 
Neither party to the application is subject to denial of federal benefits 
pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Norm Jaussi 
Chairman 
 


